
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
THE HIVE  
New Autism/Social Emotional Mental Health Secondary Provision in 
Brighton and Hove. 
 
In September 2023 the Hive is opening for the first intake of students. 
 
To read more about the criteria and details follow the links to the documents below. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

https://c-cluster-110.uploads.documents.cimpress.io/v1/uploads/a4933577-f963-4d59-93c1-3f9751470049~110/original?tenant=vbu-digital
https://c-cluster-110.uploads.documents.cimpress.io/v1/uploads/cf783730-17d4-4a20-a531-e755705ddf6b~110/original?tenant=vbu-digital

